
                                              Bob Crowley 
Windsor Youth Board 

3/11/15-4/1/15 

1. Well things are very hectic and moving quickly 
2. Baseball/Softball draft day was March 22nd drafted JrLL,  SrLL 

and SrSb. We have 13 teams and 130 players through that group 
3. Minor league, JrSb and T-Ball teams are being formed now we 

will have 13 teams through this age group and are still signing 
players up. 

4. Easter egg hunt is this Saturday at 10am klummp Park all the 
goodies have been secured for the Easter Bunnies visit 

5. Preparations for opening day have started and with weather are 
going to be condensed in to a very short period of time but makes 
life interesting. 

6. Equipment and uniforms have to be ordered this week and then on 
to schedule. 

7. Answering large number of phone calls and text messages about 
still signing up and when start and other assorted things 

8. Have to iron out few things concerning our participation with other 
towns but will be what is in the best interest of our program first. 

9. Would like to congratulate the 9-10 cheer squad on their 
recognition this evening. 
 
Thank-You   Robert Crowley 


